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Message from the Guest Editor

Dear Colleagues,

Dental enamel is one of the most important tissues in the
human body. Although highly mineralized, it is susceptible
to degradation, making it the scientific community’s role to
obtain a full understanding of how this tissue behaves
when it encounters external and internal agents.

The purpose of this Special Issue is to gather
multidisciplinary contributions on novel studies pertaining
to the characterization and assessment of dental enamel in
both in vivo and in vitro studies. Literature reviews, new
clinical application techniques and clinical cases
pertaining to diagnosis, tissue evaluation and preventive
treatments are also welcome.

This Special Issue provides a great opportunity for scholars
to exchange and discuss their research.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

The Dentistry Journal (ISSN 2304-6767) is an official, peer-
reviewed publication of MDPI, which transmits original
papers as well as review articles from the entire field of
dentistry to the scientific community. The Dentistry Journal
supports scientific innovations, and clinical and
experimental research within the whole field of dentistry
and its related areas. The Dentistry Journal in particular
supports interdisciplinary and translational studies. The
Dentistry Journal provides a unique opportunity to
contribute high quality articles and to take advantage of its
large readership.
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